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Dear Ehsan,
Many thanks for your prompt reply to my email. .

I can confirm that your abstract is now accepted for you to present on the afternoon of Friday, 15 September,
in a 5 minute oral presentation. Please do not produce a poster as your abstract will be projected
electronically during the congress's coffee and lunch breaks.

Abstract presenters must be paid up members of the EADPH. The annual membership subscription

is 50 euros for members from countries, defined by the Worldbank as having moderate or poor
economies. Iran is one of these countries. If either the Borrow Foundation or TUMS or you have not paid
your membership fee for 2023, please contact Julia Winter (the EADPH Treasurer) and arrange to pay it.

T understand that you will be presenting your abstract and attending the congress online. All paid up members of
EADPH

who submitted abstracts on or before 31 May will have their online registration fee paid from the EADPH travel
budget, so

you won't have to pay a registration fee of 150 euros, it will be paid for you.

Best wishes,

Ken Eaton




